	

	

	WHEREAS, on behalf of the citizens of Macon-Bibb County, I am pleased to join Atrium Health Navicent in celebrating the month of July 2023, as UV Safety Awareness Month in Macon-Bibb County; and


	WHEREAS, Ultraviolet (UV) light is an invisible type of radiation that comes from the sun, tanning beds and sunlamps UV rays can damage skin cells and can cause eye and skin cancers; and


	WHEREAS, the aim of UV Safety Awareness Month is to spread awareness about how important it is to protect eyes and skin from the side effects of UV rays and to remind all this month the connection between unprotected exposure to UV light and cancers that occur in the eyes, lips and the skin; and 


	WHEREAS, people who get too much UV light exposure can also develop a weakened immune system causing their bodies to have a harder time fighting off infections; and


	WHEREAS, there are ways individuals can help minimize their risk, including:
· Stay in the shade as much as possible, under an umbrella, tree or other shelter.
· Use sunscreen and wear protective clothing when you’re outside, even if you’re in the shade. Sunscreen with a SPF of 30 or higher should be applied in a thick layer on all exposed skin.

· Wear a hat that has a brim that shades your eyes, face, ears and the back of your neck.

· Wear sunglasses protect your eyes from UV rays and protect the skin around your eyes from sun exposure and purchase sunglasses that provide 100 percent UV protection from all UV light.
· See an eye doctor regularly and if you’re concerned about a mole or another other spot on your skin, see your primary care doctor. Moles that itch or change shape, size or color should be examined as soon as possible.

·  Avoid tanning beds. Tanning beds pose the same risks to your eyes and body as outdoor UV light; and


	WHEREAS, through learning about how to prevent exposure to UV light, an important opportunity exists to unite the citizens of central Georgia to prevent premature aging, skin cancer, cataracts and other health concerns,



	NOW, THEREFORE, I, Lester M. Miller, do hereby proclaim July 2023, as:


	“UV SAFETY AWARENESS MONTH”

	in Macon-Bibb County, and I urge all central Georgians to educate themselves about the sources of UV light, causes of overexposure and preventative measures so that we might begin to increase health and wellness in our state.


	
	IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the Seal of the Consolidated Government to be affixed this _____day of July 2023.

_______________________________
Lester M. Miller
Mayor


